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I strongly oppose this bill, as it is not fair to restrict natural waterways to traffic. these 

are public waterways that should not be governed by distraught people of power on 

the riverside. 

its like someone buying a house next to the highway and complain when a semi 

drives by. I just hope that middle income families can still enjoy the river and not have 

it be hogged by karens on paddle boards perched in the middle of a thoroughfare. 

 

I just don't understand, and maybe i never will. 


